
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Forsayth Water Supply 

 
 
Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise the public that the 
Forsayth water supply has been temporarily interrupted due 

to emergency maintenance work. 
 

Council is actively working to restore this issue as quickly as 
possible. We will provide further updates today, however if 
you have any questions or concerns please contact Council. 

 
Council apologises for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 
If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not 

hesitate to contact Council on 4079 9090. 
 
 

 
Ken Timms PSM 
Chief Executive Officer 


